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Due to the significant amount of fraudulent activity surrounding market
hosts, exhibitor applicants should note that Jennifer Tait, Events Manager of

the Auburn Bay Residents Association (ABRA), will be the ONLY person
contacting applicants for payment upon approval into the Auburn House

Christmas Craft & Marketplace. Furthermore, applicants will only be
contacted from a phone number originating within the business facility of
the Auburn Bay Residents Association. Please be wary of anyone claiming

to be a staff member of the ABRA from an outside phone number.

For All Exhibitor Applicants

The ABRA also do our best to catch and delete all fake/fraudulent
comments on our event social media regarding applications, payment, and

the market itself in general, etc. in a timely manner. However, if you see a
comment or post on any of the ABRA/Auburn House platforms that 
are not posted by the ABRA/Auburn House, please do not contact or

engage with the fraudulent profile/commenter.


